
Survey for Spa Askern Swimming Club Members  
As part of Swim England advice and in preparation for restarting the swimming club. Askern 
Committee would like as many members to complete this form. When completed please 
return to spaaskern1968@gmail.com. If you are unable to send a reply via email please 
message Steph.  
At this moment in time we do not know when the swimming club can resume and in what 
capacity. When we get more information on this, we will contact you. 

Kind regards Spa Askern Committee   

1. Will you be returning to the club once swimming pools reopen?  
☐ Yes, as soon as the club sessions restart 
☐ Yes, but not immediately 
☐ No, I will not be returning 

Please use the comment box below to provide more detail to the above question. For 
example, please explain why you may not be returning immediately, or why you have 
chosen not to return at all.  

2. Do you have any fears or concerns about returning to the club?  
☐ Yes 
☐ No 

• If you answered yes to the question above, please give more detail in the comment box 
below, including what we, as a club, can do to calm those fears.  

3. What are you most looking forward to, in terms of returning to the water?  

Such as seeing friends, improving physical health and wellbeing, getting back into a 
routine/structure, training for a particular event/challenge. 

4. To support the club over the next few months, would you or your parent / guardian be 
willing and able to volunteer some of your time?  

If yes, please leave name and contact details in the box below.  

5. What is your preferred method of communication for the club to use?  
☐ Email 

mailto:spaaskern1968@gmail.com


☐ Text message 
☐ Phone calls 
☐ Social media posts 


